
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/1/2013 11:03:45 AM
Subject: Photo-op with the South Carolina Academy of Physician Assistants on Monday, August 

5th at 4:00 PM.

Senators,
The Governor will be doing a photo-op with the South Carolina Academy of Physician Assistants on Monday, August 
5th at 4:00 PM. in her office.
This request came from the South Carolina Academy of Physicians Assistants after the passage of S. 448.
You are welcome to attend. Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to attend.
Thank you,
Katherine

S*0448 (Rat #0038, Act #0028 of 2013) General Bill, By Alexander, Peeler, Cleary and S. Martin

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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